PECEIVED 0CT 0 7 2020

CITY SECRETARY'S OFFICE

Rudy Garza Jr. 901 N. Upper Broadway, Unit 204 Corpus Christi, TX 78401

October 6, 2020

Honorable Mayor Joe McComb and Honorable Council Members c/o City Hall 1201 Leopard Street Corpus Christi, TX 78401

CC: City Manager: Peter Zanoni City Secretary: Rebecca Huerta

Re: Resignation Letter

Dear Mayor, City Manager, City Secretary and City Council Members;

It has been my honor to serve the citizens of District 5 and the city Corpus Christi over these past 8 years. I am tendering my letter of resignation as City Council Member-at-Large, effective October 7, 2020.

I want to thank our city manager, city secretary, all staff members and fellow council members for their support throughout my 4 terms. Thank you all for your continuing work and commitment to our beautiful city.

Wishing all of our city councilmembers, mayor and staff continued success.

Singerly,

Rudy Garza Jr.

udy Sar & n